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WHEN WILL THE PROJECT START?
	» Stage 1 will begin late spring 2020, Stage 2 is scheduled to 

begin mid-summer 2020
WHEN WILL THE PROJECT BE FINISHED? 
	» Phase 1 and Phase 2 are scheduled to be completed late fall 

2020
WILL I ALWAYS HAVE POWER, CABLE, AND NATURAL GAS TO 
MY HOUSE? 
	» Yes, your utilities will be maintained throughout the project

WHAT ABOUT MY MAILBOX AND MAIL SERVICE?
	» Please contact Rachel Andreoli, the Public Involvement 

Lead for questions regarding mail service. She can be 
reached by phone at (262) 977-0234 or by email at:  
Rachel@devorpr.com
WILL PUBLIC WORKS SERVICES BE IMPACTED?
	» No, public works services will be maintained throughout 

the project
CAN THE POLICE, FIRE, AND EMS ALWAYS GET TO MY HOUSE?
	» Access to all businesses and residential homes for first 

responders will be maintained at all times throughout the 
project
WILL MY DRIVEWAY ALWAYS BE OPEN?
	» Limited impacts will occur during removals and paving  

operations and the contractor will notify property owners 
prior to any impacts
WHAT ABOUT NOISE AND DUST?
	» Businesses and residents should be aware that there will 

be noise and dust associated with work and steps will be 
taken to minimize these effects 
WILL THERE BE NIGHTTIME WORK ASSOCIATED WITH THIS 
PROJECT?
	» At this time, there is not any work scheduled to occur at 

nighttime
 

WILL THE CONTRACTOR WORK WEEKENDS?
	» At this time, there is not any work scheduled to occur at 

nighttime
WILL SCHOOL BUS SERVICE BE MAINTAINED?
	» Yes, the project team will work with the school bus 

 companies to ensure there is not an interruption in service
WILL THERE BE MORE INFORMATION MEETINGS? 
	» Public and in-person meetings for transportation  

projects are temporarily suspended to help stop the spread 
of COVID-19 (coronavirus). Kenosha County remains  
committed to ensuring you are able to get up-to-date project 
information, and we welcome your comments, questions, and 
feedback on this project
WHO DO I CONTACT WHEN I HAVE A PROBLEM? 
	» Rachel Andreoli is the Public Involvement Lead and will 

be available to assist with answering questions. She can be 
reached by phone at (262) 977-0234 or by email at:  
Rachel@devorpr.com
WHERE IS THE FIELD OFFICE?
	» The field office is located off of Karow Road

WHAT IS THE DETOUR ROUTE FOR ANY CLOSURES?
	» During Stage 2 motorists are encouraged to use CTH KD, 

south to CTH C, west to CTH Z, northwest to CTH P to WIS 50
CAN PEOPLE ALWAYS GET TO MY BUSINESS?
	» Yes, access to businesses will be maintained throughout 

the project
WHERE IS THE DETENTION POND GOING TO BE LOCATED? 
	» The storm sewer biofiltration device is located west of 

Karow Road, on the south side of the new roadway
WILL THE DOG PARK BE IMPACTED DURING CONSTRUCTION?
	» Access to the dog park will be maintained throughout 

construction
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